SPECIAL NEWS NAZARENE NEWS



IN MEMORY



Emeritus Dr. Paul Cunningham General Superintendent

He was a giant for Christ, a statesman, a leader of leaders, and one who intersected our lives with grace, poise and love. He had a special place in the life and ministry of the Church of the Nazarene Canada.

Please pray for his wife, Connie and the family at this time of loss.

The church was richer because of his leadership and alas, I feel now we are poorer. Grieving yet rejoicing

Rev. Ian Fitzpatrick National Director



If you would like to subscribe or unsubscribe to the Nazarene News please email ycristales@nazarene.ca